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PRODUCT UPDATE MEMO 
 
To: Our Customers 

From: Michael Verguldi, Product Manager - Medical 

Date: July 1, 2013 

Subject: Wall Dispensing Units 

________________________________________________________ 

Background: Back in the mid-to-late 90’s; ZyzaTech Water Systems, Inc.; later known as 
Osmonics or GE Water & Process Technologies’ Medical Operations, had developed and 
sold a Wall Dispensing Unit with a Drain Sink for use with their dialysis RO water treatment 
unit and Solution Delivery System.  These dispensing units were externally mounted at any 
location requiring the appropriate solutions.  Over the years, the market changed and 
began to accept a recessed style wall box.  Due to low sales; product consolidation efforts 
within the Mar Cor Purification, Inc. (MCP); and other factors; MCP has officially 
discontinued offering this product line.  
 
Action: As of the effective date listed below, these wall dispensing units and drain sinks will 
no longer be available. All inventories, which include final assembled units and the 
dispensing box itself along with the drain sink, have been depleted, making them obsolete; 
unable to be purchased.  Certain parts and fittings associated with these units that are 
common for other applications may still be available should they be required.   Product 
assistance is available by contacting the Technical Support team for any related questions at 
800-633-3080, Ext. 2904.  MCP will continue to offer Wall Boxes for the dialysis community, 
such as the recessed DW style, in the days ahead.  For more information, please contact 
your local Sales Representative or Inside Sales at 800-633-3080, Ext. 2109 or visit us online 
at www.mcpur.com. 

Effective Date:  July 1, 2013 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 


